
DATE:  October 22, 2024

TOPIC: Additional Furniture for Todd Hall and Rutledge Hall

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

The Board of Education approves expenditures over $10,000.

Additional teaching staff hires for the current school year created the need for classroom desks and 

storage. Studio GC worked with the District and IFB to create the quote.

Fiscal Impact:

$13,471.37

Recommendation:

     The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration’s recommendation to the Board of

Education to approve this quote from Interiors For Business, Inc. in the amount of $13,471.37 for 

classroom furniture in Todd Hall and Rutledge Hall.
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